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CALENDAR OF COMING EVENTS

May 11, Thursday, 7:30 p.m. : RROS General Meeting

Lynn Stafford, RROS member and owling enthusiast, will present
an "Owling Workshop", with notes on owl identification, dist-
ribution and behavior.....also, a discussion of owling tech-
niques.

May 14 - 20, Sunday through Saturday: Sonoma County Breeding Bird
Survey. This will be a one week survey of all birds in Sonoma
County with emphasis on finding evidence of breeding. Those
participating will choose the areas and time they spend in
each area. A special need exists to find breeding evidence
for those species which should be so noted on the county list,
but have thus far eluded detection. Volunteers will also be
sought to search the more remote areas of the county. In
addition, we will be counting all species during the week, even
though their breeding status may ke uncertain. On Saturday,
May 20th, we will have a compilation and potluck at Spring Lake
probably. Details will be determined at the may meeting. For
more information call Doug Ellis (833-4344) or come to the
meeting.

June 17 - 18: Field Trip to Yosemite

Those interested in a weekend trip to Yosemite in June please
contact Doug Ellis (833~4344). This is an opportunity to look
for the Great Gray Owl and other Siexrran birxds. During the
following week, Doug will be going to Mammoth and Mono Lakes.
Anyone wishing to come along will be welcome.

September 14, Thursday, 6:30 p.m.: RROS General Meeting

Save this data for our Third annual Potluck at Sugarloaf
Ridge State Park. Details in the September KITE TALES.

September 30, Saturday: Field Trip

This date has tentatively been set for a field trip to "Hawk
Lookout"” at the Marin Headlands to watch for migrants.
More details in the September KITE TALES.












Breeding Birds in Sonoma County

In addition to Doug's MAY SURVEY, it might berice if
evexryone kept a written record of any actively breeding
birds that they notice in the county. Apparently the
present list is incomplete. Include information such as
species, exact location, date, and nature of activity (nest
building, breeding, teading young, etc).

MONEY
Dues are now payable! See Ruth Hawksley at the May meeting
or mail your check now to:
Ruth Hawksley
51 Shadyleaf Ct.
Santa Rosa, Ca 95405
Remember

The' May meeting is our last until Fall. Come and learn
something about owls, latest sightings, and find out just
what those people were doing in the desert last month.

L I T e B N A A I O A I N

REDWOOD REGION ORNITHOLOGICAL SOCIETY

Organized in 1962, the purpose of the club is to encourage the study
and conservation of birds, other wildlife and their habitats.

Meetings are held the second Thursday of each month, September thru
May, at 7:30 p.m. in room 221 of Darwin Hall, Sonoma State College,
Rohnert Paxk.

Membership dues, payable in May, are $6.00 for a family, $4.50 for
individuals, and $2.00 for students. This includes a subscription
to the Kite Tales. Dues may be mailed to Ruth Hawksley or Presented
to her at meetings.



